
Dear Parents/Carers

Academy Awards 
We have now started planning this year’s Academy Awards. We have 

secured the Sheffield City Hall once again for this fantastic evening. We would 

like to provide local businesses with an opportunity to be involved in the event 

through sponsorship. If you would like further information, please email 

academyawards@wathacademy.com 

Comic Relief
Last week we raised over £800 for Comic Relief. Students competed in 

their house teams and kept their bike going all day between 9am and 

2:50pm. Cumulatively they cycled 1106km, which is the equivalent of 

cycling from Wath Academy to Lyon in France! The effort and team 

spirit seen throughout the day was amazing! Well done to everyone 

who was involved. 

Year 11 Online Parents Evening
Year 11 Online Parents evening takes place on Tuesday 26 March. The 

booking system is open for parents/carers to make appointments via 

the following link. https://www.wathacademy.com/parentsevening

Thank you for your on-going support.

Yours faithfully

Mr Ransome

Principal

University of Cambridge 
Year 12 students spent a day at Homerton College, Cambridge as part of the University of Cambridge HE+ 

plus programme, which supports students to secure places at the most prestigious universities.

Students had an inspiring day of admissions talks, taster lectures and tours of the college campus and city 

centre.

Sheffield Hallam University 
This week, Year 12 and 13 Psychology students visited Sheffield Hallam University to get a taste of university 

life. They spent the morning in taster lectures exploring how psychology can be applied to crime, specifically 

geographical profiling and interrogation techniques. In the afternoon, they moved into a lecture theatre for 

a revision workshop to prepare them for their upcoming exams and trials.

Key Dates: 

26 March 
Year 11 Parents Evening 

26 March 
Golden Ticket Rewards

27 March 
PCAB

27 & 28 March 
IEP Review Mornings

29 March
Good Friday – Bank Holiday

W.C 15 April 
Year 12 Trial Exams 

Click here for our term dates 

and INSET days.
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Piano Recital 
This week we hosted our annual Piano Recital. It was a fantastic events and it was again great to 

see so many performers.. Thank you to all who attended this event and supported our students. 

Please see our website for more photographs @adamgallifordphotography.com
Wath Academy - PHOTO GALLERY

50th Anniversary Barlow-Salmons’ shield 
Yesterday, we were proud to host the 50th anniversary Barlow-Salmons shield football final at the 

Academy. Congratulations to Wath C of E on their 4-0 win against a spirited Wath Victoria. Well 

done!! 

Success Stories 
This week it is great to share that Jayden 

Brammer, Max Pattison, Will Bussell and Ollie Black 

all represented Rotherham Schools Select U13s 

when visiting the Cliff Training Centre to play 

against a Manchester United representative 

team.

Congratulations to Isobel in Year 13 for winning 

the Herbert Hughes Memorial Fund essay 

competition for the University of Sheffield! Isobel 

wrote a letter in Spanish about the difficulties that 

young people face nowadays.

The university commented that Isobel showed a 

very good command of the Spanish language.

If you would like to share your success stories with us, 

please email us via the following address: 

achievement@wathacademy.com

Careers 
This week, students in Year 9 visited Magna to attend the ‘Get up to Speed with STEM’ event. This event 

gave students the chance to view some of the UK's most exciting science, technology and engineering 

inventions, and meet the people who design, build and operate them. Students had the opportunity to 

speak to a host of employers, inventors and education providers about the future of these industries.

 

East Riding Theatre – Bouncers
Our Year 9 and 10 drama students had a fabulous evening at the theatre when they went to see the 

hilarious production of Bouncers. They will now take inspiration from the incredibly talented cast and 

apply it to their own performance work. 
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